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Dear sir/Madam, 

I have been made aware of this today as someone who has personal and intimate 

experience with this, for the last six months I have been part of the 

emergency/temporary housing system with in Bridgend, I found the experience 

damaging to my mental health which was already a problem, the experience is also 

degrading and people are forgotten about in the system. 

I have many insights and things I can say about the temporary housing system in 

Bridgend I can’t comment on the rest of Wales. 

I would be happy to talk to someone about my experiences. 

Luke Richards 

 


